
To celebrate the diverse cultures in 
our school community, on 
Tuesday 21st March

students are invited to wear their
traditional cultural dress to school. 
Children are also invited to wear 
orange – the official colour of 

harmony week.

We are fundraising for the 
Türkiye-Syria Earthquakes Appeal.

Please bring a gold coin donation to
contribute.


